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,! L. Manning Muntzing, Director of Regulation
; THRU: Edson G. Case, Acting Director of Licensingfginalsigned By
'

E. G. Case
'

STATUS REPORT ON SELECTED LICENSING CASES

Enclosed are brief status summaries for the week ending

; October 26,1974, as requestedior: i

!
Crystal River 3,

Diablo Canyon 1 and 2
Indian Point 3
Waterford 3

Odginal signed by:

Roger S. Boyd

, A. Giambusso, Deputy Director
; for Reactor Projects
|

Directorate of Licensing-

i
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Enclosures:
As stated above
Distributtori:_
Docket. F 23,50-302,50-286&50-382) DMu11er~ L'Rdg. ff,Rm.188) DBVassallo
LWR 1-1 File KKniel ''

hLVGossick ODParr
EGCase ASchwencer %
FSchroeder BBuckley
AGiambusso MBAycock
RSBoyd.-- - RBenedict
VMoore THirons.
RCDeYoung MJ0estmann
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Status Report for Week En' ding October 25, 1974

Eng Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Diablo Canyon Nuclear Plant, Units 1 6 2

4tober Docket Nos. 50-275/323

The applicant reported that fuel loading of Unit I would be delayed

until 10/01/75. It will be delayed even further if the current labor .

strike is not settled on 11/01/74. -

The applicant's report on Tsunamis has been submitted. The expected

date for his geology-seismology repori: has slipped to 11/01/74. The

ke : staff plans to publish an SER supplement on geology, seismology ands
Y aboy,

hydrology on 01/10/75, based on the need for 9 weeks to review information,.

resolve any issues and prepare SER input. The full ACRS Committeey

meeting would then be 02/07/75. After issuance of an SER supplement,

the hearing would start 05/13/75 with a PDD projected for 09/15/75.

A schedule change request reficcting the above dates has been pre-
'

pared. .
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